Powell Butte Community Charter School

December 1, 2021

Hawks Community Food Project!

We are so excited for December to be upon us! Our school virtue this
month is GENEROSITY, and now more than ever we want to seize the
opportunity to serve and give back to our incredible community.

PBCCS will be kicking off our winter Hawks Community Food Project!

e Participating in the Food Project is optional. If you would like your family to participate
please carefully read and submit this FORM.

Blue food project bags will be sent home with participating students starting on Monday,
December 6. Additional bags can be requested at any time by contacting Mrs. Foley,
mfoley@powellbuttecharterschool.org.

Fill up your blue bag on your next trip to the grocery store. A list of suggested items will
be attached to the blue bag. Please remember only non-perishable food and household

items can be accepted.
Grandparents, extended family and neighbors are welcome to participate! We would

love to involve as many PBCCS community members as possible!
All donations will be passed to Project Love, which is managed by the PB Christian

Church. Project Love serves families in Powell Butte and the greater Central Oregon
area.

Please return food donations to PBCCS December 13-17. All donations must be received by
Friday, December 17. Thanks for your partnership in serving our community!

Virtual Winter Music Program

Mrs. Rhoderick will be teaching K-5 music classes once a week through
the month of December. Students are working hard to learn some
festive songs to celebrate the season.

During the week of December 6, Mrs. Rhoderick will record each class
performing their songs, and create a compilation video for our PBCCS



https://forms.gle/Z8zLZhKgKPWNK86c6
mailto:mfoley@powellbuttecharterschool.org

families to enjoy. Families will have access to the virtual winter music program on December
16.

Parents must grant students permission to participate in the video program. Please complete
the permission form linked here: https://forms.gle/N6jhaEtMHsH8to4F7

Please complete this form by Thursday, December 2.

Pediatric Pfizer COVID-19 Vaccine Update

Pediatric Pfizer COVID-19 vaccines are now available at the Crook County Health Department
clinic. If you are interested in scheduling your child for a vaccine, please call the front desk at
541-447-5165.

Click this link for more information: COVID-19 Vaccines for 5-10 Year Olds FAQ

Upcoming Events
e December?2 Picture Re-takes
e December 3 No School, Teacher Work Day
e December 20-31 Winter Break


https://forms.gle/N6jhaEtMHsH8to4F7
https://co.crook.or.us/sites/default/files/fileattachments/health_department/page/8812/covid-19_vaccines_for_5-11_year_olds_faq.pdf

